
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Nursery we have begun our latest topic called 

‘Our Heroes’ and have focussed on fictional characters.  The 

children have immersed themselves in imaginative play with 

each other, dressing up, making their own props to go with 

their costumes and reenacting their own stories. We learnt a 

simple song called ‘Superheroes in the Sky’ and tapped out the 

beat using our hands and percussion instruments.  It was 

great fun!   

For home learning this week, I would like you to make your 

very own superhero using a toilet roll or a kitchen roll? Whilst 

creating your own superhero, discuss with your child what 

special superpowers they have and what will they name their 

superhero. Be as creative as you can, using any media that you 

have available. Could you please bring your completed 

superheroes into Nursery so that the children can share their 

work with the class. 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Lukman   

 

 

 

Friday 7th June 2024 

Please complete 

homework by 

Wednesday 12th June 

2024. 


